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Livity Life 
The Livity School Weekly Newsletter 

School News 

 
It’s Coronation Day! The Coronation of a new Sovereign takes place this Saturday 6th 
May, when his Majesty The King  will be crowned.  The Queen Consort will also be crowned 
alongside him as part of the service at Westminster Abbey. We hope that you all get the 
opportunity to take part in local events or watch this three-day extravaganza of ceremony, 
celebration and tradition.   
Reminder:  Monday 8th May, is a bank holiday and school will be closed.  
Please remember to call the school office before 7.30am if your child is going to be absent.  

Red Class  

Red Class continued our journeys around the 
world this week. We enjoyed the tastes, smells 
and sounds of Vietnam. We have also enjoyed 
journeys around our school community, 
playing games with peers. 

 
 
Yellow Class 

Yellow Class this week have been learning 
about ways of transport. The children made 
edible mud with cocoa powder, flour and 
water, and they chose their favourite 
transport toys to move them on it. They used 
their voice and BIGmacks to make requests 
during the activity. The children participated 
in shared games with their peers to continue 
learning about taking turns and sharing. 

 
 
   Pink Class  

It’s been a lovely week in Pink Class. We’ve 
continued our hard work recognizing different 
shapes. We’ve also been having loads of fun 
moving our bodies and dancing in the P.I. 
Room! 

 
 
Blue Class  

This week Blue Class began to work with new 
activities with Phonics. Pupils will be working 
every morning to understand the difference of 
the letter sounds. They have worked in groups 
with the letters a, i, s t and m. Pupils were able 
to indetify the letters and their respective 
sounds. Well done Blue Class! 
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Orange Class 

In Orange Class this week, we prepared 
ourselves for the Coronation ceremony by 
making our own crowns. Children seized this 
opportunity to practise their fine motor skills 
and explore different materials. We also 
looked at UK currency during “my thinking” 
sessions. Focusing on counting and grouping 
coins. 

 

 
  
Green Class 

This week in Green Class we have been 
celebrating the Coronation. We have created 
our own flags and crowns, made trifle and 
held a party with other classes. We also 
enjoyed our weekly music session with Kim 
where we explore and play instruments as well 
as using a microphone to encourage our 
vocalisations.  

  

 
 
Ladybird Class  

This week Ladybirds Class explored ‘things that 
go’, by making Alka-Seltzer rockets. We also 
mixed paint with water to see whether it 
travels faster or slower when poured down a 
ramp.  
The children used PECs to communicate for 
their favourite choices of pizza topping.  
We made seed bombs in outdoor learning 
and planted peas.  

 
 
Rainbow Class 
 

Rainbow Class had a very good week. We did 
cooking and music. For cooking, we made a 
fruit salad, encouraging pupils to eat healthier 
and to encouraged them to try different 
textures. We also did music with Kim. Pupils 
were able to play on the drums and piano. 
We also made journeys around the school 
delivering fruit to all the classes. We are seen 
here counting and packing bananas for 
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classes. Next week, Rainbow Class plan on 
going to a trip to the Horniman Museum and 
the children look forward to going out. 

 
 
Purple Class  

This week in Purple Class we have enjoyed a 
lot the story “We are going on a Bear Hunt”. 
We did a role play game pretending to be 
bears with furry ears and googly eyes. We also 
used our senses to travel through different 
places like a snow storm that was so cold.  

 

Butterfly Class 

This week in Butterfly Class the children have 
participated in activities for the King’s 
Coronation. The children made biscuits in the 
cooking session and designed their versions of 
the Union Jack flag. They have also enjoyed 
listening to coronation music.  

 
 
Bumblebee Class  

Bumblebee Class have had a pleasurable 
week.  

We have done an excellent gardening session 
planting some bulbs and using tools to dig in 
the soil. At art time we have done a coronation 
collage with different royal stickers to 
celebrate King Charles Coronation day. And 
we have been doing amazing work through 
our communication during Attention Autism by 
requesting more of some toys. 

 
 
 
Gold Class  

This week Gold Class were traveling around 
London and England. We took the train to 
Norwich and used our Oyster cards to tap in 
and out to travel around the school.  
We are practising our writing and phonics 
lessons to write words. We read and followed 
a recipe to make an airplane with hummus, 
celery sticks and breadsticks.  

 

 
 
 Silver Class  

In our maths lessons this week, Silver Class 
have been learning how to count money and 
how to identify and define different coins. 
We’ve been doing lots of work on how to add 
together different coins. children were able to 
recognise the different coins. During snack 
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time, children were encouraged to buy their 
favourite foods using the money provided to 
them. 

 

 
 
Unicorn Class  

This week in Unicorn Class we have continued 
with our journey through time to Ancient 
Rome and our pupils have enjoyed an 
archaeology lesson finding Ancient Roman 
artefacts and trying to write short descriptions 
of what we have found!! 

 
 
 

Don’t Forget 

 Monday 8th May – Coronation Bank 
Holiday – no school for pupils 

 Thursday 25th May – last day of term 5 
for pupils 

 Friday 26th May – Friday 2nd June – Half 
Term Holiday 

 Monday 5th June – Pupils return to 
school 

 Wednesday 14th June 2023 - Parent 
Forum 9.30 - 10.30am 

 Friday 21st July 2023 – Last day of term 
 Wednesday 13th September 2023 - 

Parent Forum 9.30 - 10.30am 
 Wednesday 15th November 2023 - 

Parent Forum 9.30 - 10.30am 

All our term dates are available on our 
website. 

The Livity School website 
https://www.thelivityschool.co.uk  On the 
website under 'Parents and Carers' you will 
find the link for Parent Pay where you can pay 
for school dinners and uniform. 
 
If you have any issues with transport, please 
contact London Hire on the following numbers  
Tel: 0208 187 5318 / 0208 187 5317 / 0208 187 
5316 
 
 
 
 
 
 


